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Dear Corresponding Author :  

Ms. Meti Kendek 

Politeknik Ilmu Pelayaran Makassar 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract, entitled:  

"Analysis Of The Needs Of Seafarer Officers On Merchant Ships" 

has been reviewed and accepted to be presented at the 5th ICMET, virtual conference to be held on 5th - 
6 th October 2021 in (host) Politeknik Ilmu Pelayaran Makassar, Indonesia. 

Thank you.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Dr. Rukmini, S.T., M.T.  

5th ICMET 2021 Chairperson  


